Welcome to the Parent Association!

We're so excited to start the 2018-2019 school year with you. We have many great events scheduled for this year and
can’t wait to enjoy them all with your family. Our goal is to support and enrich our chosen learning environment with
community-building events and fundraisers to provide our students with technology and STEM-based resources.

We encourage participation in any way that works for your family; please join us at meetings or coffee chats, volunteer
your time or donate when able and, most importantly, mark your calendars for fun!

2018-2019 Calendar of Events

September 3: Labor Day Parade December 1: Holiday Lights Parade
September 30: Color Run February 1: Bingo
October 31: Trick or Trunk Monster Mash March 11-15: Bookfair
November 12-20: Bookfair March 16: St. Patrick’s Day Parade
November 16: Silent Auction April 26: Sock Hop

(during Thanksgiving dinner)

PTA Meetings

First Tuesday of the month 7:00-8:00 pm

upcoming meetings: September 4, October 8, November 6

All Parents/Grandparents/Guardians are welcome and encouraged to attend. Agendas will include upcoming events,
volunteer opportunities, donation needs, school news, etc. This is a great time for questions, suggestions, feedback and
dialogue. Little ears are encouraged to stay home.

What's Up Wednesdays

Second Wednesday of the month 8:30-9:30 am

upcoming meetings: September 12, October 10, November 14

Couldn’t make it to the PTA meeting last week? Pop into the Parent Lounge on Wednesday morning after drop off for
coffee and doughnuts and catch up! Info from the PTA meeting will be available and it’s a great time to relax for a second
and connect with other parents. Parent lounge has a play corner for young siblings... all are welcome!

Parent Lounge

a_~ Located in room 14, the parent’s lounge is a space for you to utilize whenever you’re on campus. Wi-Fi access makes it a
" great place to catch up on some work, the play corner is available for your young ones to get the sillies out, coffee, water
and snacks are available. We appreciate that you travel to get your children here, sometimes hanging out is more
convenient than commuting back and forth between events. Please make yourself feel at home while at school.
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Uniform Exchange
*M Need uniform pieces? Caught between growth spurts? Lost your sweater? Shop our racks and help your school!

) Minimal flat rates are set for shorts, skirts, pants, jumpers, shirts, sweaters and jackets. All monies raised support our
15 mission to fund technology enhancements. We’d love your Hand-me-downs! Please consider donating your gently worn,
»a BE washed uniform pieces to our Uniform Exchange.
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Contact
Questions? Email Chesterbrookparents@gmail.com, or visit the Parent Lounge for the latest details on
upcoming events and volunteer opportunities.

We're looking forward to hearing your ideas and building our Chesterbrook Parent Community together!



